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Happy New Year to all our families!  
 
Thanks to those who were able to share email addresses for the purpose of 
communicating with you.  It will help us share information, contact you in a timely matter 
when necessary, and save paper. 
 
This is a reminder that tomorrow - Friday, January 20, 2017 is a PA Day. 
 
The attached flyer is for two upcoming parent workshops (Cantonese and Mandarin) 
on “Secondary School and Course Selection”. The workshops will be offered at the 
Markham South Welcome Centre on January 26, 2017 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. and 
at Unionville High School on February 2, 2017 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
 
Our next School Council Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 25, 2017 at 
6:30 p.m. in the School Library.  See agenda information below. 
 
 
 
Until next time, Ramer Wood Public School. 
 

A hard copy of this communication is being sent home today.  It 
has also been emailed to the address you have provided.  If 
you did not receive the email please contact the school to 
confirm the correct email address. 

 


